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Mulgoa PS P&C Student DISCO!!! 

When: Friday 31st May 2024 

Where: K/1 classroom 

Cost: $5 per child 

Time:  K-2 | 5.30pm – 6.15pm 

  3-6 | 6.30pm – 7.15pm 

 

Glowsticks, drinks, chips and lollies will be available to purchase on 

the night. 

 

If a parent is not staying for the event you will need to leave an 

emergency contact number. 

 

We value all our families and prioritise safety and wellbeing. For 

families who bring along younger or older siblings not involved in the 

disco, we please ask that you maintain supervision over your 

additional children. The school is dark during this event, and it is 

important that children are not left to run around the property, 

behind buildings or enter the disco area during this time. At the end 

of each disco, there will be a final song where ALL children and 

parents/guardians will be invited to participate. Before this time, the 

disco is for Mulgoa P.S students ONLY. 

 

Looking forward to a fun night, hope to see you all there!  

 

If you have any questions regarding the night, please contact 

Tahnee or the school. 

Tahnee Bostock 

P&C President  

mulgoapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
 
 

 

 

mailto:mulgoapublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

